
April 9, 1991.

Dear Doctor Alderdice,

I will bring this to the attention of His Grace when he returns to Armagh.

Yours sincerely,

In the absence of Archbishop Daly, who is at present in Rome for a Meeting of 
Presidents of Episcopal Conferences, I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
5th April.

S. J. Clyne (Rev)'/ 
Diocesan Secretary

Dr. John T. ALDERDICE,
Party Leader,
The Alliance Party of Northern Ireland,
East Belfast Office,
447A Newtownards Road,
BELFAST,
BT4 1AQ.
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